
 
NOTICE 

Notice: UG Counselling 2025 – Seat Matrix & Choice Filling Update 

 

Some seats were not currently visible in the seat matrix or during choice filling as a few 

colleges did not submit seat data in the required format. These will be added once 

corrected by the respective colleges. 

Additionally, due to a technical glitch, some colleges' seats appeared twice. MCC is 

removing these duplicate entries. 

To implement these corrections, choice filling will be paused from 05:30 P.M. to 06:30 

P.M. today, 23.07.2025. 

Candidates are advised to visit the MCC website regularly for further updates. 

 

Notice posted on: 23.07.2025. 
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